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December 4—6pm—Adult Ensembles & Bell Canto Concert 

December 11—6pm—Graded Choirs & Handbells Concert 
Music Friends I & II, 3 & 4 years,  Music Makers I & II, grades K – 2; 
Young Musicians, grades 3 - 5; Middle School, grades 6 & 7; Youth 
Choir, grades 8 - 12; Campanella, Middle School Bell Choir,  & 
Resound, Youth Bell Choir  

December 18—9am-Sunday School; 10:15 am-Sanctuary Choir Concert 

December 21—6pm-Prayer Meeting only; no other activities. Office is open. 

December 23 & 26—Church office closed for Christmas holiday. 

December 24-5:30 Christmas Eve Worship with Lord’s Supper 

December 25—No Sunday School; 10AM-Worship Service. 
No afternoon or evening activities or services. 

December 28—No Evening Activities. Office is open. 

December 30—Church office closed for New Year’s holiday. 

Tickets are available in 
the office during regular 
office hours, and in the 

main kitchen this 
Wednesday night. 

Deadline is  

Wednesday  
November 16.  

Everyone will require a 
ticket. Seating is limited. 

Prices: 
 Children—Adults: $5 

 Preschool: $3 

 Family maximum: 
$20 

 International 
Students-no charge, 
but need a ticket 

5:00 p.m. 
November 20  

in 
Mitchell Hall 



L O O K I N G  A H E A D  

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 20 

 8:30 am Morning Worship  

 9:45  Sunday School 

 11:00  Morning Worship 

 4:30 pm Youth Choir 

 5:00  All Church Thanksgiving  

   Dinner, MH 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 23 

No Activities—Office Open 

THURSDAY, NOV. 24-FRIDAY,NOV. 25 

Office Closed—No Activities 

Thanksgiving Holiday 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 27 

 8:30 am Morning Worship  

 9:45  Sunday School 

 11:00  Morning Worship 

   with Parent/Child Dedication 

 12:00 noon Moving of Decorations 

 4:00 pm Women’s Study, 322 

 5:00  Youth Choir 

   Team Kid 

   Middle School Bible Study 

 6:00  ENGAGE Worship 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30 

 9:30 am Ladies’ Quilting, 320 

 12:30 pm Bell Canto, Adult Bells 

 4:00  Campanello, MS Bells 

 4:45  Acteens 

 5:00  Family Meal, MH 

   Library Opens 

   Campanile, 8-9 Gr. Bells 

   Resound, Youth Bells 

 5:45  Children’s Choirs 

 6:00  Middle School Choir 

   College 50/50 

   Bible Study/Prayer Mtg., LA 

 6:00  Youth Bible Study 

 6:40  Sanctuary Choir 

   Middle School Bible Study 

   Children’s Missions 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1 

 9:30 am Women’s Study, N125 

 6:30 pm Adult Basketball 

 9:30  College Basketball 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3 

 7:00 pm Univ. Christmas Party, NB 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4 

FOOD PANTRY DAY 

 8:30 am Morning Worship  

 9:45  Sunday School 

 11:00  Morning Worship 

 4:00 pm Women’s Study, 322 

 5:00  Youth Choir 

   Team Kid 

   Middle School Bible Study 

 6:00  Adult Ensembles & Bell Canto  

   Concert 

 7:00  Evangelism C., P 

Women on Mission  
is preparing gift boxes to give the 
women in the Department of 
Community Correction (DCC) for 
Christmas.  
 
The following items are needed to fill 
the boxes: 
 Shampoo and conditioner 
 Soap/body wash 
 Non-aerosol hair spray 
 Mousse 
 Face/hand cream/lotion 
 White crew socks 
 Candies 
 Stationery & greeting cards 
 Journals & devotionals 
 Religious tracts 
 Bibles  
Collection boxes will be at the 

Information Center and in other 
locations around the church until 
December 15.  

Parent -Child 

Dedication  

Sunday, November 27  

in the Morning Worship 

If you would like your child 
dedicated on this Sunday, 
please let Lisa Wheat or 

Linda Dilley know by Sunday, 
Nov. 20 We would also like 

you to submit a 
photo of your 
child for the 

bulletin.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

NOVEMBER 27 
FOLLOWING 11:00 A.M. SERVICE 

 

We need all that are willing and 
able to help moving Christmas 
decorations out of storage 
garage to the church. If you have 
a truck, that would also be 
helpful. 

CHRISTMAS BOXES 

MINISTRY 

The 2012 budget will be 
voted on by ballot 
without discussion during 
the morning worship 
services November 20. 

The Voice will not be 
published next week. 
Happy Thanksgiving! 



On January 2-12 FBC’s College 
Ministry is returning to our partner 
city of Judah.  Please pray for us as 
we prepare for our work there. Team 
members are Josh Mauldin, Brett 
Reid, Allyson Hammond, Tim 
Moses, Ashlee Calhoun, Jordan 
Reddin, Taylor Anderson, and Lilly 
Olaru.  The trip is long but the work 
is fruitful.  As we get closer to the 
trip, look for a detailed prayer 
calendar and be a part of taking the 
gospel to every nation. Even now 
you can begin praying for these 
students and those with whom they 
will share. 

At the regularly scheduled 
business  meeting on November 
13, First Baptist Church… 

A. Approved the October financial 
report. 

B. Approved of the proposed 
2012 budget. 

C. Elected the following 
individuals to serve in the 
areas listed:  

MUSIC: Julie Ramirez, Music 
Friends; Penny Day and 
Debbie McFerron, Music 
Makers; Lisa Falknor, New 
Song accompanist           

COMMITTEES: Katie Papasan, 
Personnel, 1 year; Suzanne 
Morris, Properties, 1 year; 
Barbara Moore, Play Learn, 1 
year; Sasha Bennett, Public 
Relations, 2 years;                             
Mike Gray, Stewardship, 2 
years; Norma Hayden, 
Welcome/Greeting, 1 year; 
Martha Davis, 
Welcome/Greeting, 2 years   

D. Adopted the December 2011 
Calendar of Activities 

General  

Report 

Food Pantry Day 
December 4 

 Please bring donations for 
Community Emergency Outreach of 
canned food, diapers, peanut butter 
and jelly to the Information Center 
on December 4. CEO assists our 
neighbors in 
Fayetteville with food, 
medicine, utility bills 
and rent. Monetary 
donations are also 
appreciated. 

 

June  
25-29 

July 9-13  
Cost: $160 

Southwest Baptist University, 
Bolivar, Mo. 

for those who have completed 
grades 3 - 5 

Watch for more info about 
these 2012 events in  

upcoming Children’s Ministry 
 publications! 

Camp 

While shopping for your  
Thanksgiving meal… 

Fill up another bag of groceries  
to help C.E.O. feed others! 

FBC Middle 
School  

CANNED FOOD 
DRIVE 

supporting C.E.O. 
 

Drop off at Middle School 
room now thru 

Wednesday, December 7  

Mark your Youth  
Calendars: 

Youth Ministry Holiday 
Events! 

 

November 22: No Praise Team 
November 23: No Wednesday Night 

Program 
 

December 7:  
 Middle School Christmas Party  
  CEO Canned Drive Send-Off 
 Youth Regular Schedule 
  Special Teacher: Gary Husnian 
 

December 14th:   
 Youth Christmas Party 
 Middle School Regular Schedule 
 

December 20: No Praise Team 
December 21: No Wednesday Night 

Program 
December 25: 10:15 Christmas Service 

Only 
December 28: No Wednesday Night 

Program 
 

January 1:  10:15 Morning Service Only 
January 4: Regular Schedule  

Resumes! 
 

BEGIN TO PRAY FOR 
2012! 

Save these dates! 
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F I R S T  B A P T I S T  C H U R C H  

PR AISE  RECORD—NOVEMBER  13  

Sunday School Enrollment ............... 1052 

Sunday School Attendance ................ 538 

New Sunday School Members ............... 0 

Morning Worship Total ....................... 651 

 8:30 ..................................... 237 

 11:00 ..................................... 414 

Annual Church Conference ................ 138 

Decision ................................................. 1 

Other Weekly Bible Studies ................. 21 

Received for week .................. $30,875.03 

Required for week .................. $32,997.07 

Received in month to date ..... $60,978.92 

Required in month to date ...... $65,994.14 

Received in 2011 .............. $1,419,045.93 

Required in 2011 ............... $1,517,865.22 

One Heart One Treasure 
This week ......................... $6,921.25 
Since 9/27/09 ............ $1,062,994.14 

HOSPITALIZED : 

Art Tucker, Oklahoma City VA 
Buford Hand, Home Hospice 
Edith Griffin, WRMC 5118 
John Pickard, Circle of Life 107 
Shirley Neal, Walnut Grove 313 
 

V AN  DRIVERS~SUN . ,  N OVEMBER  20  

David Fellows + night (236-2977) 
Roger Cunningham (466-1143) 
 

INFORM ATION  DESK  W ORKERS  

SUND AY ,  NOVEMBER  20  
Mary Lynn Mantooth, Gloria Falknor 
 

 

 

 

Remaining 
pledges: 
$450,447 

 
 

To-date: 
 

$1,062,994 

$1,500,000 

 
 

 

 
$1,000,000 

 
 
 

$500,000 

 
 

$0 

ONE HEART ONE TREASURE 

Pledges-$1,513,441 

DEACON  OF  THE  W EEK  

NOVEMBER  20-26 
Gary Peters (442-5686) 
 

NO  F AMILY  M EAL  W ED . ,  NOV .  23  

 

ETC ~ NOVEMBER 20 

Babies  –  Kim Horton, Terri Johnston 
Toddler/2s  –  Rick & Karen McCoy 
Preschool  –  Cari Humphry, Shelly 

Husnian 

11:00 service: 
Babies 1 – Craig & April Shy 
Toddlers – Ellen Tidwell, Julianna 

Tidwell 
Twos –  Julie Ramirez, Mikenna 

Burnett 
3’s & 4’s  –  Chris & Michelle Harvey 
 
 

SYMPATHY  

The  church extends Christian love 
and sympathy to the family of Wayne 
and Geraldine Counts who died on 
November 12 and 10 respectively. 

 

 
 

IN MEMORY OF 
JOHN PURTLE 

Jim & Sherry Watson 
Gerald & Mary Kelly 

David & Barbara Moore 

DID YOU KNOW? 

We had 2 members who placed in the 
local Special Olympics bowling 
competition: Angela Green placed 1

st
 and 

Andrea Sharp placed 2
nd

. The state 
Special Olympics will be held later in 
Little Rock. 

 
Congratulations to these youth from our 
church who recently won positions in the 
NWA All-Region Choir: Harrison Strouse, 
Jordan Shy, and Genevieve Wilson. Well 
done! 
 

NEW MEMBER 

Khalil Smith 
 
 

THANK YOU 

Dear Church Family, 
The entire Alberts clan want to thank 

you, our family of faith, for your generous 
outpouring of love, encouragement, 
support and prayer.  What means the 
most to me, however, is what is truly 
being celebrated:  being obedient to our 
Lord.  The command for us to minister to 
the orphaned is ingrained into the fabric 
of our church family, and I count it an 
honor to be but one thread among 
many.  Thank you all, and please 
continue to pray for us and other families. 

Steve, Shannon, Hannah, Adrianna, 
Marshall, and Wesley Alberts 

DEACON NOMINATIONS will be 

accepted through Wednesday, November 
30. Forms are available in the church 
office and at the 
Information Center. All 
nomination forms must 
be completed and 
turned in to the church 
office by Wednesday, 
November 30.  


